
I am not sure where to begin to express our family’s love for 98 Minnisink.  We have been the
proud stewards of this amazing house for 17 wonderful years.  With sad hearts we have
decided it is time for a new family to love and cherish this home.

In 1997 we decided to move to Short Hills to raise our family.  Four daughters later we had
clearly outgrown our first house and knew it was time to start looking.  The moment I walked
through the front door at 98 Minnisink I knew in my heart it would become our dream home.  So
in 2005 our family of 6 moved a few blocks to this incredible house.

Our youngest daughter was an infant when we first moved in and we used the office off the
master bedroom as a perfect nursery. A major renovation in 2007 gave us even more options as
our girls grew!  They have loved hanging out in the upstairs loft and hosting friends in the
basement as they got older.  This house has truly grown with us as a family.

And the parties!  98 Minnisink has hosted countless celebrations over the years and is an
incredible entertaining space.  From corporate parties to pre-proms, graduation parties,
birthdays and holidays - this house has been a welcoming place for so many friends and family.

In 2022 we find ourselves on the cusp of empty nesting as our 4th daughter heads off to college
in the fall.  With tears in all our eyes it is time for a new family to become the proud stewards of
98 Minnisink.  We can only hope the lucky new owners will celebrate as many wonderful
milestones and memories as we have these last 17 years.
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